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February 9, 1988

Ted Wills

Conrdinator

Student Voluntesr Resource Center
Voluntary Action Center

Dear Ted:

It is with regret that I accept your resignation as SVRC Co-
ordinator. You have done a terrific job of promoting cur work
on behalf on student volunteering. Thanks to you, we are now
"mainstreamed" with the other organizations which are also
pursuing this market. I'm hopeful that the net results will be
very beneficial in the long rum.

However, I am pleased that you have found a new position which
fosters your interest in Mexico's future and will enable you to
deliver the significant impact you are capable of makirg.

We all wish you the very best and trust you will stay in touch.
Sincerely,

Christine G. Franklin

Director

Voluntary Action Center
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